
 

 

Council Budget Questions and Requests for Information 
2021-22 Manager’s Recommended Budget 

Question #2 
 

 
QUESTION:  I noted the inclusion of a position entitled "Communications & Public Affairs 

Director/Town Clerk" - are there plans to replace the CaPA Director position as a 
stand-alone role?  

 
RESPONDENT:  Sabrina Oliver, Communications & Public Affairs Director/Town Clerk 
 
 
RESPONSE:  There has been no change in this position since 2007 when the Town Manager 
reorganized the Town Clerk department and the Public Information Office into the 
Communications and Public Affairs Department.  The Town Clerk was named department head 
(while also maintaining the official role of Town Clerk). 
 
 


